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Satellite Station building at 6900 W. National Ave. and a portion of Veterans' Memorial Park at
1545 S. 69 St., to hold an annual picnic with beer in August.

Controlling Body: License & Health Committee
Public Works Committee

Introduced: 2/5/2008
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11301 W. Lincoln Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53227 Telephone (414) 302-8183

TO THE HONORABLE COMMON COUNCIL:

The West Allis Professional Police Association requests your permission to
hold our annual picnic at the city of West Allis Satellite Station. This picnic
is held for all Department employees and their families. The picnic will be
held on a weekday in August. The exact date has not been set yet. Our desire
is to use the Satellite Station building to set up food and beverages, and have
use of the bathrooms. We would assume all responsibility for cleaning up
the building and the grounds after use.

We also set up a moonwalk for the children, thus our function will require a
small portion of Vets Park. The park also has a playground for the children
to use. Our goal is to make this event as inconspicuous as possible.

This event has been held for many years in County parks in the City. Due to
the increasing cost of the permit required, we are hoping to avoid that $600
expense.

For your information we also serve beer at this picnic.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Any questions please call
me at 414-507-1631.
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Jim Schumitsch-President
West Allis Professional Police Association



